April 17, 1974

Mrs Rose Boyajian

6362 Sherwood Road
Philadelphia, Pa. 19151
Dear Mrs. Rose Boyajian:

Please forgive the request for stewardship renewal
in the name of your late husband. These letters go out
according to an established routine.

We will have the record corrected.

Meanwhile we appreciate your donation which will be
credited as a stewardship renewal in your name and in his
memory.

May the Lord bless you for your thoughtfulness.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate

Enc.




